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Board Meetings 

Check website for the next meeting   ▪   River Place Country Club   ▪   4207 River Place Boulevard 

All homeowners, residents and interested parties are cordially invited to attend. Meeting dates and agendas are posted on 

the bulletin board in the pavilion at Sun Tree Park and the Travis County Courthouse. 

Have you seen our new website?  

www.RiverPlaceMUD.org 

What do you think? Have any pointers? What about 

a story that you would like to share with the        

community? We want to hear from you. Join in by 

sending questions, event pictures, suggestions 

to Rebecca at  

Rebecca.McCammon@StServices.com.   

Sun Tree Playscape Renovation 

 
We need your help! 

The Board of Directors are excited to        

announce their plans to upgrade the Sun 

Tree Park playscapes. The picture to the 

left shows an example of some initial    

concepts. We are looking for parents of 

children aged two years old to twelve 

years old to help the MUD select the new 

equipment.  

Please email parks@stservices.com if you 

are able to participate in this committee.  

The first meeting will be within the first 

couple of weeks in September. 

 

For more information on the changes, please 

see the website, www.RiverPlaceMUD.org.  

Recent Approved Amendment to the SPA 
 

At a recent city of Austin Council meeting the city council       

approved an amendment to the Strategic Partnership        

Agreement (SPA) between River Place MUD and the City of  

Austin. The main purpose for the MUD requested amendment 

was to ensure that all of the property the MUD's Upper Trail is 

situated on belongs to the MUD.  It was questionable as to 

whether this was the case or not.  

 

It is very clear now that the property belongs to the MUD.  The 

approval of this change ensures that the trail will remain open 

and be maintained by the MUD and/or the Limited District.  

Please  remember this is all contingent on the approval to     

create the Limited District by the residents of River Place MUD.  

The approval of the Limited District will be presented during the 

election period May 2018.   
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River Place Ice Cream Social 

Thank you to all who came out to the HOA’s 

annual ice cream social. All those that 

attended had lots of fun by riding the train, 

receiving a balloon 

animal, and, of 

course, enjoying 

Amy’s Ice Cream!  

NEW! River Place Park Signs 

Take a look at the new signs!  

Our basketball court and trail heads now have 

rules posted in order to ensure the safety and 

enjoyment of all. Be sure to spread the news 

and read over them the next time you are in 

the park or on the trail! 

Thank you to all the Volunteers! 

On Friday, July 1st, 10 youngsters from around 

the area put in 2 hours worth of community 

service by helping spread wood chips in both 

playscape areas at Sun Tree Park. The kids put 

in hard work and were rewarded with some 

pizza. The Board of Directors would like to 

thank all that participated for helping to keep 

our parks beautiful! 


